

ULVERSTON VICTORIA HIGH SCHOOL

Springfield Road, Ulverston, Cumbria LA12 0EB Telephone: 01229 483900

Web: www.uvhs.uk E-mail: uvhs@uvhs.uk

Headteacher: Mr Matthew Hardwick BA (Hons), N.P.Q.H.

Deputy Headteacher: Mrs Lisa Muldoon BA (Hons)

An exceptional school at the heart of the community

POST-RESULTS SERVICES: for GCSE examination results 2025

Dear Student,

Our Ref: August 2025

Congratulations on receiving your results. Should you have any queries about your results, please first seek advice from a member of staff who will be on hand all morning of results day to assist you. Please note, you do not need to seek advice specifically from your subject teacher – all teachers are there to help you.

The post-results services available, including fees (per exam paper, NOT per subject) are outlined below:

Post Results Services Available	Cost per exam paper			Deadline to Submit	Timescale for
	AQA	OCR	PEARSON	Consent Form	Outcome
Access to Scripts (PDF copy of exam paper)	FREE	FREE	FREE	Monday 22 nd September '25	Up to 48 hours
Clerical Re-Check (Service 1)	£9.40	£11.50	£14.00	Monday 22 nd September '25	within 10 calendar days
Review of Marking (Service 2) (Priority Review available for Pearson, please ask for details)	£43.50	£65.25	£50.00	Monday 22 nd September '25	within 20 calendar days
Copy of Reviewed Exam Paper	FREE	FREE	£15.00	Requested <u>at the same time</u> as the review of marking	After review of marking completed

The consent form to request assess to scripts can be found via the link on the school website www.uvhs.uk.

To request a review of marking please contact the Exams Office exams@uvhs.uk. Requests will not be processed without the required consent form via your SCHOOL email, and receipt of payment.

Please do not hesitate to contact the exams officers at exams@uvhs.uk if you need further clarification of the process or an explanation of your options. Alternatively, use the main school email address (uvhs@uvhs.uk) and request that your message be directed to the relevant subject department.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs L Scott and Ms C Dawson Examinations Officers, UVHS

